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From our home to yours...

With the news that we have successfully 'flattened the curve' in many areas around the
world, including Aruba, we are optimistic for brighter days ahead. Our thoughts have
been with all of you, with hopes that you are making it through this time safely and in

good health.

Many of our guests have shared their desire to proceed with their honeymoon,
milestone anniversary or much needed getaway this summer and our message to you
is that we are here, ready and waiting to welcome you back.

While travel to Aruba remains closed through May 31st, we are active with island
tourism leaders to work with airlines to fly as soon as our border opens again. We will
keep our blog updated daily to keep you informed as the situation evolves. All guests

with reservations - and those who want to reserve for future dates - can feel secure
with our flexible policies for arrivals now through December 22nd which will not incur a
cancellation or change penalty up to the day of your arrival.

Our associates and management team are here at the resort, open for business,

renovating, training, and refreshing to make our resort better than it's ever been for
your return.

Meanwhile, if you have any questions about your current or future reservation please
call or contact our reservations department open Mon - Fri 8am - 5pm, EST. e-mail:
info@bucuti.com. Daily updates are made on our resort Blog: www.bucuti.com/blog

We wish you continued safety and good health and look forward to welcoming you
back, soon.




Covid-19 Health & Safety
protocols implemented

As an ISO and HACCP certified resort for
over a decade, Bucuti & Tara has always
provided a heightened level of safety and
hygiene to our guests. Over the past weeks
however, we have enhanced our cleaning
protocols with CDC and WHO guidelines
throughout the resort to include extensive
additional sanitation and cleaning routines
in every department. Following the training
and implementation of the protocols we
had health professionals in Aruba test our
new system to ensure we are operating at
the safest level for guests and associates
alike.

More Information

#BringingBucutiToYou

Until we are able to welcome you back to
Bucuti, we are #BringingBucutiToYou!

Videos featuring our associates are
appearing regularly on our social media
channels to let you know you are missed.

By following and engaging with these
emails, you help us maintain our
connection and inspire others to establish
one too.

We thank you for your kindness there, it
means the world to all of us. And in case
you missed the posts, you can find them all b,

on YouTube by clicking the button below: J———

feel thankful for oll the wonderful guests who have ¢

Click: YouTube Videos
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